
 
  

  
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

November 17, 2020 

Workshop Meeting Minutes 

  

 

 

Admin: 

 

 1: Discussion of land use. 

 

  The Trustees discussed on how to move forward since the referendum passed. 

 

2: Possible Alternate for Zoning Commission 

  

 The Trustee’s decided to appoint Josh Wilerson-Bienick as an Alternate for the Zoning 

Commission and will be on as a Resolution the next Regular Business Meeting. 

 

 3: Consultant work?? 

  Discussion took place on how to move forward with Joe Tuss, since the results of the referendum 

 

 4: Needs assessment for the fire station. 

The Trustees decided that they would like the resolution to approve the needs assessment quote 

and to vote on it next Regular Business Meeting. 

 

 5: Update on Coronavirus Relief Funds 

   

  The Administrator Andy Ehrhart, Fiscal Officer Deborah Watson and the Officer staff of 

the Fire Department is currently working as a team, scheduling all expenditures and projects to be 

completed by the December 30, 2020 deadline. 

 

6: Sheriff’s Office Contract 

 

Administrator Ehrhart reported that the Resolution to approve the Sheriffs contract for next year 

with be on the next Regular Business Meeting to vote on. 

 

 

 


